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	Chief Superintendent,

D.M.R. South Division,

     Crumlin Garda Station,

Dublin 12.

Web site:  www.garda.ie

E-mail:        DMRS@iol.ie

    Date:          25/01/2008


Re:
CCTV Update
On 9th January 2008 the Garda Commissioner gave his approval for Community CCTV Schemes in 

1. Killinarden, Tallaght 

2. Brookfield & Fettercairn, Tallaght

This approval has been forwarded to the promoter.  The commissioner has requested a letter from South Dublin County Council specifically undertaking to act as data controller for the Jobstown Estate Scheme in Tallaght.  On receipt of this letter it is understood that approval will be forthcoming for the Jobstown Scheme.
John Manley

Chief Superintendent 
Mission Statement

To obtain the highest attainable level of Personal Protection, Community Commitment and State Security
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